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              October 1,  2019 

Att to: Serbian Volleyball Federation 

 
 

 
 
 

 Dear Mr President, 
 

 
 
The Greek Volleyball Men’s League would like to congratulate you for winning the European 

Women's Volleyball Championship, and also for being crowned the 31st European Men’s 

Volleyball Championship 2019, for the second time after 2011. 

We wish to you in remaining strong and competitive so you may continue to achieve high 

goals! 

 

 

With best regards 

 
 

                    The President  

of the Hellenic Volleyball League  

                                                         

                                                                              

                 

                    Pantelis Tarnatoros                   


